MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY

MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

March 14, 2023
The March monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:40 p.m. on March 14th by John Spies.  Present were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members John Spies, Glen Horr, Steve Davison, Center Manager JR Timmons, Center Assistant Brenda Timmons and Coordinator Becky Barkley.  Margaret Gordon and Judy Fisher were absent.  
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes.
The minutes from the MCSWA February meeting were reviewed by the board.  John Spies approved the minutes with a change to the Clean Up day.
The February financials were reviewed and discussed by the board.  Financials were approved by Glenn Horr.
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that the Cardboard bin tarp has not been repaired.  They have no volunteers at this time.
A Center Clean Up Day is scheduled for April 4th.  Board members will look to add traction paint to the catwalk during the clean up day as well as fill in holes to the cement block retaining wall.
Steve Davison made the suggestion to move our monthly meeting to 4:45 moving forward to better accommodate schedules.  Board members were all in agreement of the time change.

Our annual shredding event is scheduled for April 1st.  Coordinator Becky Barkley has put an ad in the Morgan Messenger, along with a post on the MCSWA Facebook page and the morgancountyrecycles.org website.   JR Timmons will hang the banner at the center announcing the event.
CED Event is scheduled for May 6th.  JR stated they no longer have the CED brochures that were printed last year.  The board discussed options of Facebook and the Morgan Messenger to get the word out on which electronics are accepted and which are not.

John Spies moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:00pm  .
